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CBRLicenseRenNPEm Resource

From: Goodman, Nathan
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 3:05 AM
To: CrowButte-LicenseRenewal Resource
Subject: FW: Proposed Uranium Mining Projects Feild Study

 
 
Thanks, 
Nate 
U.S. NRC 
 

From: Hsueh, Kevin  
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 1:54 PM 
To: Diaz-Toro, Diana; Trefethen, Jean; Goodman, Nathan 
Subject: Fw: Proposed Uranium Mining Projects Feild Study 
 
Nate, 
 
Please see message below and work with Paul, Marcia, Diana and Jean to prepare a draft response for my consideration.
 
Thanks.  
 
 
Sent from an NRC Blackberry  
Kevin Hsueh  
202-510-5669 
 

From: Lana Gravatt <gravattlana@yahoo.com>  
To: Hsueh, Kevin  
Cc: diannedesrosiers <dyandancer@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wed Nov 07 09:26:29 2012 
Subject: Proposed Uranium Mining Projects Feild Study  

Kevin Hsueh, Cheif 
Environmental Review Branch 
Division of Waste Management 
and Environmental Protection 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
and Environmental Management Programs 
  
  
Mr. Hsueh 
  
The Yankton Sioux Tribe takes strong opposition to the proposed "field 
study" submitted in the letter dated October 31,2012 for the Crow Butte, 
North Trend, Marsland,and Three Crow In-Situ Uranium Recovery Projects. 
The Yankton Sioux sees this as not only a breach in your federal 
responsibility in the 106 process but also in our trust relationship. The 
Yankton Sioux has consulted on this project for only over a year now. It 
is my opinion that you are not capable of your position, take a hard look 
at the situation you have put your agency and now the Sioux tribes in. It 
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is well beyond an apology. What more can be said that the Sioux Tribal 
Historic Preservation Officers have not yet put in writing. Everything is 
clear to us. You and your agency are clearly intending to manipulate 
federal law. And its so sad that the environment is the one who is really 
being hurt here. This whole time your agency was just trying to appease 
the Sioux tribes so you can make your NEPA deadline. I am at loss for 
words and am frankly disgusted with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. 
  
Lana M. Gravatt 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 
Yankton Sioux Tribe 
box 1153  
Wagner S.D. 57356 
Office: 605-384-3641 
Cell: 605-491-0622 
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